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July 31,2025

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)

WHAT: Stevenson Road and Quarterfield Road Corridors Study
Project #H539626

WHEN: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 - 6:00 p.m. — 7:00 p.m.

WHERE: Rippling Woods Elementary School
530 Nolfield Road
Glen Burnie, MD 21061

A public meeting has been scheduled from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 3, 2025 at Rippling
Woods Elementary School to discuss the County’s study of Stevenson and Quarterfield Roads to improve traffic
safety, mobility, and accessibility for all road users. The study area covers Stevenson Road from Quarterfield Road
to New Cut Road, and Quarterfield Road from Janet Dale Lane to MD 174.

We are seeking input from residents and stakeholders on potential recommendations for improvements. Drawings
and technical documents are available on the project webpage, accessible by using the link
https://shorturl.at/Q82D8 or by using the QR Code. Comments will be accepted until September 14, 2025.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at
pwcustO0@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via Maryland Relay 7-1-
1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretacion de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio
de atencion al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electronico a pwcustOO@aacounty.org, al
menos con siete dias de antelacion al evento. Todo el material escrito estara disponible en el idioma
deseado si s e solicita.
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